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Abahlali baseMjondolo of the Western Cape <abmwesterncape@ababhlali.org>

Request to receive our memorandum

Fri, Sep 21, 2012 at 12:02

Abahlali baseMjondolo of the Western Cape <abmwesterncape@abahlali.org> PM

To: mayor.mayor@capetown.gov.za
Cc: ketani nozuko <ketaninozuko@gmail.com>, Siya James <siyamboleka@warehouse.org.za>

Dear Mayor Patricia de Lille,

We hereby respectfully request you to receive our memorandum of grievances at the Cape Town Civic Centre on the
1st of October. We will arrive at the Civic Centre at 11h30 and request your personal presence to address the crowd of
poor shackdwellers who are coming to present the memorandum to you.

We are a group of poor and unemployed residents of shackdwelling communities such as Sweet Home Farm, Langa
TRA and Siyahlala who have been living in shacks for more than 20 years. We are struggling for services like
sanitation, water, electricity and roads but often the government doesn't want to meet with us or listen to our struggles.
We civic organisations and we are not connected to any political party whatsoever. Our grievances are about housing
and service delivery, not about politics.

We hope you will respect our request and come meet us.
Regards,
Lindiwe Zoya (Sweet Home Farm Committee Member) @ 0834708963

Siya James (Sweet Home Farm Chairperson) @ 0730151454
Cindy Ketani (Langa TRA Chairperson) @ 0760866690
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